
                   
Blount County Government 

     
   
 
TO: Blount County Commissioners 
 
FROM: Accounting and Budgeting Department 
 
RE: Health Insurance for new veterinarian  
 
DATE: July 29, 2024 
 
 
The Animal Center has a fully funded Veterinarian position funded by the Smokey Mountain 
Animal Foundation. The foundation reserve account fully funds this position to include benefits.   
Request to appropriate funds for the health insurance benefit account for this position.  This 
request will be funded by the Animal Center reserve.   
If the request is not approved there will be a shortage in the Animal Center Health Insurance line 
for FY24-25 budget year. 
 
  
 
 


